Jennifer S. Bethunez

e T r——
From: Warren Bishop <warren@sedc-inc.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:27 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: 163 Summer Creek Lane Demo

This is Warren Bishop president of Southeastern design construction out of Hope Mills North Carolina. T am
Contracting Wesley Hollingsworth with Hollingsworth Construction to do the demolition on the burned home
located at 163 Summer Creek Lane in Sanford. Feel free to call me if you have any questions at 910-366-5861

Thanks,

Warren Bishop

President

910-366-5861

SEDC

Southeastern Design and Construction
S23



